September 9, 2013

Juan Whipple, Owner
Queen City Tours

PO Box 36160
Charlotte, NC 28236

Dear Mr. Whipple:

Last week Charlotte hosted the 133™ Annual Session of the National Baptist Convention, USA, Inc. It was
an amazing success. Thank you so much for your support as a participant in the business directory. We
also wanted to remind you of our commitment to continue to list all business directory advertisers on
the local host committee website (www.2013nbccarolinas.com) for at least 90 days following the

convention.

Enclosed please find a copy of the business directory for your records. May God continue to bless you in
all your business endeavors. Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Min

Local Host Business Directory Committee



